
April 6th, 1927,

Dr. C. E. Fryer, 
Department of History, 
MoGill University,

Dear Dr, Fryer:-

I am returning herewith the correspondence re the ^olfe pistols.
1 ^ave written to Mr. Ligkthall to say tnat at the last mooting of the Finance 

committee It v/as agreed to make available for the 
McCord Museum the $1,500. necessary to purchase 
these pistols. The Governors expect that the Museum 
authorities will take every possible precaution to 
/erify the genuineness of these pistols. It is also 
to, be understood, that the 11,500, is in the nature 
of an advance to the members to be repaid when any 
considerable amount of funds become available for museum purposes.

I am also returning the corres­pondence re the Indian collection, and would say 
that if the Committee is satisfied that this collection 
should be bought the necessary funds will be made 
available under the same conditions outlined re the 
purchase of Polfe pistols.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


